
 
BIG FLATS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ~ SUPPLY LIST   2023-2024 

 
 

FIRST GRADE  
Mrs. Black, Mrs. Kamas, Mrs. Overbeck, & Mrs. Schrage 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
We would like to welcome you and your child to the first grade.  We have planned a full and exciting year for your child and hope 
that they will find first grade rewarding and exciting.  Please have the following list of supplies for your child the first day of 
school with everything labeled with their name. There may be additional supplies needed once the year begins and throughout.   
 
•  Pencils – 2 dozen pencils- sharpened if possible (2 in pencil box-send remainder for replenishing) 
• 1 large pack of glue sticks – 1 in pencil box, send remainder for replenishing (at least 6 total- unscented)  

• 2 large pink erasers - no pencil toppers – labeled with name 

• 1 box of 8 or 16 crayons - no colored pencils   (Schrage prefers Twistables, not crayons) 

• 1 container of play doh for individual use - labeled with name 

• 1 pair of Scissors - labeled with name 
• 1 pack of BLACK Expo Markers – prefer fine line in pencil box, send remainder for replenishing 

• 1 PLASTIC supply box (2” high or less, no pouches or fabric) – labeled with name 

• 1 set of wired headphones in a gallon size Ziplock bag – with name labeled on both 
• 1 large backpack - no wheels please, labeled with name  
• 1 water bottle- sent daily, labeled with name  (Please be sure it has a secure closure) 

• healthy snack – sent daily 

BOYS: a box of tissues                    GIRLS: prizes for prize box (Target dollar bin is great!)   
 

PLEASE only send the items in on this list.  
We will let you know if there are additional things needed. Thank you! 

 
If you would like to send in some classroom donations, here are some items we could use: gallon Ziploc bags, shaving 
cream, cleaning wipes, expo markers.                                                                                                            

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child in September. Have a great summer!  
                                                                                                                                                                
 

The First Grade Teachers, 
Mrs. Black, Mrs. Kamas, Mrs. Overbeck, & Mrs. Schrage 
  


